
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Parkrand Tennis Complex made submission to the National Lottery Distribution 

Trust Fund for funding to maintain and upgrade facilities. Our application was 

successful and we received a grant for 2012/13 of R200 000. This money will be 

utilised in securing the Tennis Complex, re-fencing of all courts and the         

resurfacing of hopefully 3 or 4 courts. 

 

We are most grateful for this funding as we receive no assistance from the    

municipality, GETA or Tennis SA and rely purely on membership fees to     

maintain and upgrade facilities, so we encourage you all to please pay fees 

timeously. 

 

In addition we have a number of projects that we will launch throughout the year 

to attract additional funding from corporate sponsorship and CSI initiatives. 

 

Additional fundraising projects have been submitted and we will endeavor to roll 

these out throughout the year. We welcome your participation and support with 

these events. 

 

For editorial submissions and / or to advertise in Courtside  
please contact: 
Owen O’Neill 
Email: parkrandtennis@signatures.za.net 
Cell: 073 236 0069 
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TATA MA CHANCE! 

We are again hosting our Annual General Meeting on Saturday 4th May 2013 at 12h00. 

The meeting will be held in the club house and followed by an afternoon of social tennis 

fun. 

 

We stress the importance of your attendance at this meeting. We need to have your  

feedback, comments and suggestions so we can address any issues that may arise.  

We are also required by our club constitution to elect a new committee. The current   

committee have all agreed to continue in their current positions, but we need your vote on 

these or suggestions for new members. Forms have been sent to all members and we 

appreciate your prompt response. 

 

We also take this opportunity to thank the current committee for their service and hard 

work in the past year in ensuring the club runs smoothly and fixtures and events         

supported. The committee receive no payment for their time and work and we are greatly 

appreciative to them for this service. 

 

Any members who have issues to be aired at the AGM please notify Owen at                   

parkrandtennis@signatures.za. net so these can be included on the agenda. 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT - IT IS YOUR CLUB AND WE NEED YOUR IMPUT! 

 

WANT TO 

ADVERTISE 

YOUR  

BUSINESS OR 

SERVICE 

HERE 

? 
 

Contact Owen for more  

information on: 

parkrandtennis@signatures.za.net 
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CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 2013 

Club championships have been moved to later in the annual calendar 

and we are looking at hosting the championships during August and 

September this year.  

 

We have also agreed that the juniors will participate again this year with 

their tournament running concurrent with  the adults. 

 

This will culminate in a family fun day and prize giving after final    

matches. 

 

We look forward to your participation and more detailed information will 

be sent to members in the near future. 

 

Draws will include: 

 Mens Singles 

 Ladies Singles 

 Mens Doubles 

 Ladies Doubles 

 Mixed Doubles 

 Mens Veterans  

 Mens Plate 

 U/14 Boys Singles 

 U/14 Girls Singles 

 O/14Boys Singles 

 O/14 Girls Singles 

You’ve got to be in it to win it ! 

Winter League 2013 

Once again GETA Winter league will be soon be upon us and it is time to start getting our players in tune with the view to making this 

a bumper league.  

 

Having said all that PLEASE take note of the following: 

 

Conditions of league entry acceptance: NO PAY, NO PLAY. This applies to ALL monies due to GETA and SATA.. THIS WILL BE 

STRICTLY ENFORCED. 

 

League commences on Saturday 05 MAY 2013 and closing date for entries will be 07 APRIL 2013.  

 

Please forward your entries to us as soon as possible as the Winter League is going to be BIG and the league placing as well as the 

fixtures have to be finalized by GETA. 

 

Any members who wish to participate please contact Owen or Hendrika on parkrandtennis@signatures.za.net . We as a club have 

had much success in the past with this tournament and look forward to our winning spirit again prevailing. 

Fee structure for 2013 have seen a slight increase in fees by the club 

and the mandatory fees to both GETA and Tennis SA. 

Parkrand Tennis Complex has been instructed by GETA that any 

non payment of the mandatory fees by players will in future    ex-

clude them from any upcoming tournament fixtures. 

NO pay NO play policy will be strictly enforced by them 

MEMBERSHIP FEES 


